
From: bswooten71@charter.net <bswooten71@charter.net>
To:  

Date: 3/30/2017 6:16:41 AM
Subject: Planned Parenthood ~ Website email from Shirley Wooten

Lt. Governor Bryant, For the life of me, I cannot understand how we as a nation, support Planned 
Parenthood! This is a civilized country and to read or listen to these conversations with PP 
employees sickens me! And it shames me that MY tax dollars goes to such an organization. PLease 
put a stop to this!! Thank you for listening to my rant. God help us all! Shirley Wooten
 

Shirley Wooten
 
104 Baldwin Pines Ct
 
Simpsonville, SC 29680
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